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Public Health Division 

Facility Planning and Safety Program 

Facilities Planning and Safety 
Project Review - Rule Advisory Committee 
 
September 24, 2024 | 9 AM – Noon  
Virtual: https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1613857733?pwd=NhgWm3cJKd0Iv24rPDQTaUBhxBTZiD.1  
 

Meeting ID: 161 385 7733 | Passcode: 894961 
 

Time Agenda Item Material 

9:00 AM Allow persons to enter Zoom platform  

9:05 AM Welcome/Housekeeping  

9:10 AM Review Meeting Agenda FPS Project Review RAC 
Agenda 

9:15 AM Revisit list of hot-topic items 

• Be prepared to share examples and 
propose rule text. 

 

10:30 AM Break  

10:40 AM Revisit list of hot-topic items (continued)  

11:30 AM Statement of Need and Fiscal Impact including 
Equity Impact Review 

SNFI 

 Noon Adjourn  

 

For people who speak or use a language other than English, people with disabilities 
or people who need additional support, we can provide free help. Some examples 
are:  
•  Sign language and spoken language interpreters •  Large print  
•  Written materials in other languages or transcript •  Virtual platform change  
•  Braille         •  Audio and other formats 
•  Real-time captioning (CART) 
  

This RAC meeting will be held virtually via Zoom. This meeting will screen share and 
use Word documents, PDFs and possibly PowerPoint presentations. 

http://www.healthoregon.org/fps
mailto:mailbox.fps@odhsoha.oregon.gov
https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1613857733?pwd=NhgWm3cJKd0Iv24rPDQTaUBhxBTZiD.1


 

 800 NE Oregon Street, Suite 465, Portland, OR, 97232  

Voice: (971) 673-0540 | Fax: (971) 673-0556 | All relay calls accepted  

http://www.healthoregon.org/fps | mailbox.fps@odhsoha.oregon.gov 

 

 
Please contact Mellony Bernal via email by September 20, 2024 at 
mellony.c.bernal@oha.oregon.gov to request an accommodation. We will make 
every effort to provide services to requests after September 20. We accept all relay 
calls. If you need an accommodation, please contact us right away even if you are 
only considering attending. The earlier you make a request the more likely we can 
meet the need. 
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